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This “plan” has not been costed properly - and the country can ill afford extravagant plans
like this and HS2. We should be looking after the poor fist!

Also

 concern for climate change has increased with the latest Intergovernmental Panel on
Climate Change report and the need to take urgent action to reduce emissions, not
increase them as any new Stonehenge road scheme would; and

o the Environment Act 2021 sets new ambitions around nature recovery. Please leave

this area alone.

In my opinion the omission on current cost estimates, UNESCO’s position and new
information since the Examination closed in October 2019 are compelling grounds for a
re-examination by an independent panel BEFORE the Secretary of State redetermines an
application for a DCO for the very same road scheme. Plus climate change, we need less
traffic not more! This is an area of outstanding natural beauty and they want to destroy
that. It needs to remain as it is.





